                                                                      Minutes

                                                            ATHA – Gator Group
                                                                 
                                                               January 9, 2024


Attendance was taken by sign in sheet.

Debra opened the meeting by welcoming everyone.  Debra thanked Pam and Carol for bringing refreshments.  Everyone introduced themselves for the benefit of the three new members.

December minutes were sent out in advance of the meeting.  Judi moved for their approval, Carol seconded the motion and all were in favor.

Debbie also read the financial report (also provided via email in advance of the meeting) prepared by Peggy.  An opening balance of 696.83 was reported along with deposits of $135 and disbursements of $50, resulting in an ending balance of $781.83.  

Debra reminded all of the 3-day workshop with Gail, there is one space left.  Please reach out to Gail if you have not done so with any wool / pattern needs.  Tuition of $250 is due and payable to the guild, please see Peggy.  Volunteers were requested to coordinate the menu for the workshop, Peggy, Judi, Teri and Carol volunteered.

A reminder donations to the Food Pantry could be dropped off at the back of the fellowship hall, if you would like to donate, please bring a non-perishable item, (no glass jars).

Debora asked some one to help Teri with the Post Card committee while Mindy is home with her husband and can’t be on the committee at this time.  Nina volunteered to help Teri.  Please send your pictures to Teri and Nina to get enough rugs for the post card.

Debra reminded us to please look over the membership list to make sure all is correct.

The committee list needs to be filled, if there is something that interest you, please sign up and we can get started now.

Debra reminded us of The -One -Woman -Show, with Marta on March 16th.  She would like to see all members participate in some way.  There will be plenty of opportunities to help with set up, day off demonstrations and packing up the rugs and returning them to Marta’s.

Debra ended the meeting 24 minutes later with thinking the group for being there.




Reminders
     
        February – 3-day workshop with Gail (2/22 – 2/24)

        March – Saturday, March 16th One Woman Show 10-4

        April – Year end Party, presentation of patriotic rugs, raffle of Marta’s rugs 

Hostess schedule:  
        February – Nina Mayes and Peggy Weiner



Respectfully submitted,

Nina Mayes, Secretary





